
Meeting Notes for 
April 5, 2011 

 
Hello All, 
  
Wow, what a turn out at the meeting last evening!  26 beekeepers in attendance 
including 5 new keepers.  
  
Reported by Susan Kahmann: 
1 quart jars of honey for sale from Arnold Bezold for the whopping low price of $10.00. 
  
Susan visited Immaculate Conception School in Walton for a bee demonstration.  If 
anyone would like to hold a demonstration at a school or organization Sue will be glad 
to let you know how it's done. 
  
Ray Elkins showed us the paint markers he found at Walmart to mark your queen.  
Inexpensive way to keep your eye on her.  This year's color is white. 
  
Earl Schultz informed us that moth crystals can be found at Walmart, cheaper than the 
catalogs. 
  
The floor was open to the new beekeepers for questions.  To many to list!!! 
  
  
A good resource for beekeepers is through the KY Department of Agriculture    

http://www.kyagr.com/statevet/bees/index.htm  

and our very own club website:  http://www.nkybeekeepers.com/ 

Next meeting will be June 3rd at the Campbell Co. Extension office. 

With Regards, 

Anna Gurley, keeper of addresses and bees too! 
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